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Comments: Thank you for this opportunity to submit comment. | appreciate the efforts being made to resolve
some of the long-standing issues surrounding land ownership and public access in the Crazy Mountains and
appreciate the cooperation and effort that went into this proposal.

While | generally support the project, | believe that it is lacking in several important areas. I'm particularly
concerned about the loss of wetland habitat that would occur. Trading prime wetlands for high mountain terrain is
not comparable and the public needs to receive more wetlands in any swap.

There need to be development restrictions placed on the lands that become public. We need to insure that our
formerly public lands are not being used to advance the developments that erode the wild character of the

Crazies.

Permanent road and trail access needs to be guaranteed on Sweetgrass Creek. This needs to be legally
guaranteed before making any changes.

The new trail needs to have year-round natural water sources along the trail.

Thank You'
Robert Wiltshire



